
From: salima <spadamsey@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, 31 January 2022 8:31 am 
To: Mayor K Gurunathan <k.gurunathan@kapiticoast.govt.nz>; Councillor Jackie Elliott 
<Jackie.Elliott@kapiticoast.govt.nz>; Councillor James Cootes 
<James.Cootes@kapiticoast.govt.nz>; Councillor Angela Buswell 
<Angela.Buswell@kapiticoast.govt.nz>; Councillor Sophie Handford 
<Sophie.Handford@kapiticoast.govt.nz>; Councillor Jocelyn Prvanov 
<Jocelyn.Prvanov@kapiticoast.govt.nz>; Martin Halliday <martinhalliday97@gmail.com>; Bernie 
Randall <bernierandall@gmail.com>; Councillor Gwynn Compton 
<Gwynn.Compton@kapiticoast.govt.nz>; Councillor Janet Holborow 
<Janet.Holborow@kapiticoast.govt.nz>; Councillor Rob McCann 
<Rob.McCann@kapiticoast.govt.nz> 
Subject: CRU Round Table 

  

Dear	Mayor	and	Councillors, 

I	would	like	to	personally	extend	an	invitation	on	behalf	of	CRU	to	a	Round	Table	
discussion. 

The	purpose	of	the	Round	Table	is	to	have	a	genuine	and	open-minded	discussion	
regarding	Coastal	Hazards	and	related	matters.		 

  

We	would	like	to	provide	an	opportunity	for	Councillors	to	get	first-hand	information	
and	ask	any	questions	they	feel	will	give	them	a	better	understanding	of	the	situation. 

Some	of	the	key	points	that	we	would	like	to	discuss	would	be: 

• Communication	with	Council 
• Jacobs	Volume	1 

Councillors	are	also	free	to	include	additional	points	that	they	feel	would	be	relevant	to	
the	discussion. 

To	ensure	that	we	are	able	to	engage	on	these	matters,	Mrs	Katharine	Moody	(CRU	
Expert	Planner)	and	Dr	Jeff	Ashby	(CRU	Science	Team)	will	be	also	in	attendance.		For	
those	of	you	who	do	not	know	them,	I	have	attached	their	bios	to	this	email.	 

Both	Katharine	and	Jeff	participated	on	behalf	of	CRU	in	the	one	meeting	with	Jacobs	in	
November	last	year. 

We	are	hoping	for	an	outcome	that	would	jointly	identify	solutions	that	would	be	a	
roadmap	for	CRU	and	Councillors	to	move	forward	together.		 

And	to	achieve	this	outcome,	we	need	to	talk	and	listen	to	each	other	-	CRU	is	a	willing	
participant	and	we	hope	that	you	will	be	too.	

 



We	have	scheduled	the	Round	Table	for	8	February	between	2:00	pm	-	3:00	pm	at	the	Conference	
Room	-	Kapiti	Airport. 

  

Afternoon	Tea	will	be	provided	-	and	as	this	is	being	catered,	I	would	appreciate	it	if	you	could	
send	through	an	RSVP	no	later	than	2	February	(Wednesday). 

  

Please	remember,	given	the	current	Covid	19	red	light	status,	Vaccine	Passes	will	be	required	to	
enter	the	premises. 

  

Please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	me	directly	if	you	have	any	questions	or	queries. 

  

Regards, 

Salima	Padamsey 

Chair	-	Coastal	Ratepayers	United 
 


